Stanningley Newsletter



Telephone: 0113 2557677

www.stanningleyprimary.com

school.office@stanningleyprimary.com

Friday 18th October 2024

Headteacher's News

It has been another busy week in school! On Monday evening, I visited our Year 6 pupils at Robin Wood and had the opportunity to join them for their evening activities. It's always impressive to see how children grow in confidence and challenge themselves during school residentials. A huge thank you to Miss Stott-Moore, Mr Harrington, and Mrs Greenwood for taking such great care of the children throughout the trip.

On Tuesday, I attended the Licensing of Revd Lottie
Hannah Jones at St. Thomas' Church. Stanningley has a
close relationship with the church, and we look forward to
working with Revd Lottie in the future.

On Thursday, I had the pleasure of showing prospective reception parents around our school, while the children completed their Harvest Festival rehearsal to prepare for their upcoming performance. We're all excited for the event!

See the link to the Harvest letter sent out this week:

Have a lovely weekend!

■ HARVEST SERVICE LETTER 2024 (2).docx.pdf

Well done to our stars of the week!

Year 1: Layla Parsons

Year 2: Leo Watson

Year 3: Lucas Jennings

Year 4: Moheen Ahmed

Year 5: Oliver Carey

Year 6: The Whole Class

For updates on our classes and whatchselver been up to this term, please check out our class pages on the website. Year 6 has been updated with pictures from our residential.

Our Value for this half term is RESPECT

This week in assembly, we recognised National Braille Week by learning about the life of Louis Braille and his impact on the lives of blind people. We continued Black History Month by celebrating the achievements of Stevie Wonder, who was blind from birth, and listening to his music. Despite the challenges of being blind, Stevie Wonder overcame these obstacles to become a world-famous musician and songwriter. His determination, resilience, and creativity align closely with our school values

Attendance

Well done to year 3 this week for having the highest attendance across school.

Reception: 94.8%

Year 1: 92.4%

Year 2: 96%

Year 3: 96.4%

Year 4: 95.3% Year 5: 91.4%

Year 6: 96.3%

Whole school attendance this week; 94.7%

Dates for your Diary:

23rd October- Harvest Festival

24th October-Halloween Disco

5th November- Y5/6 Dodgeball at LWA

12th November- Y3/4 Sportshall Athletics

13th & 14th November- Parents Evening

19th November- Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics

25th November-Road Safety Day

26th November- Year 3/4 girls football competition

26th November-Winter Voices concert

Stanningley Newsletter



Check out this online Safety newsletter for tips on keeping your child safe online:

Online Safety Newsletter Primary October 2024 PDF Stanningley.pdf

The Year 1 Elmer day way a great success last Friday. The children immersed themselves in the story and engaged in lots of Emler related activities.





